
 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 
Supply & Installation of 12 V 100 AH 

UPS Batteries 

 
 

Notification on the subject matter dated 17/09/2020 stands cancelled. 

 

This notification is also available on the websites of SPPRA 

(https://ppms.pprasindh.gov.pk) & Sindh Bank Ltd (www.sindhbank.com.pk). 

 

 

 

 

Head of Administration Division 

Sindh Bank Limited, Head Office,  

B-2 Floor, Federation House, 

Abdullah Shah Ghazi Road, Clifton,  

Karachi-75600, Pakistan 

Office: (92-21) 35829320, Fax: (92-21) 35870543 

E-mail: admin@sindhbankltd.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


